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I-94 Exit 161 reconstruction is well underway. Here are some highlights of the 
progress made over the last month:

•	 The NE temporary ramp embankment is nearly complete.

•	 Work has begun on the embankment for the north bridge abutment.

•	 Geotechnical Instrumentation is installed in the NW and SW bridge 
abutments embankment areas. This technology will monitor the existing 
ground on which the embankment is being constructed.

•	 Work on the south bridge embankment will begin soon.

•	 Existing high mast lighting has been repositioned to better light the 
intersection while work is being done.
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Slow down and pay attention 
to the work zone ahead.

Northbound Bismarck Expressway/Centennial 
Road is reduced to one lane from Miriam 
Avenue to Trenton Drive (this lane closure will be 
temporarily removed during the Independence 
Day holiday). Speeds are reduced across the 
bridge. Interstate ramps are reduced in width, and 
shoulder closures may be put in place as needed 
throughout the next month.

Summer events drawing larger crowds may 
temporarily impact traffic near the I-94 Exit 161 
work zone.

The Centennial Road northbound lane closure 
will be temporarily lifted from July 3 to July 7. 
Construction will resume July 8.

PLAN FOR DELAYS

June 28

McQuade’s softball 
tournament in Bismarck.

July 4

Independence Day festivities 
in Bismarck-Mandan.

MORE QUESTIONS?
Stay updated through this project’s dedicated webpage or send your questions to 
our Bismarck District Office.

Dean Schloss, NDDOT Bismarck Assistant District Engineer| dschloss@nd.gov

https://www.dot.nd.gov/exit161
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